

St. Bernadette's Catholic Primary School

Grand Ocean Boulevard, Port Kennedy, W.A., 6172
P.O. Box 8151 Warnbro WA 6169
Phone: 9593 4066 Fax: 9593 6596
Email: admin@stbernadettes.wa.edu.au

Principal: Mr Steve Gibbs

6th February 2018

Seesaw

Dear Parents

Last year a number of classes trialled the use of Seesaw in their classrooms.

Seesaw is an APP that allows photos of students and their work to be shared with the parent, giving a regular snapshot of learning in the classroom.

This year we will be moving towards all classrooms using Seesaw and this process will take place in a measured way throughout this year.

As with any initiative there will be teachers who are further along in the journey whilst some will be just starting with the APP this year. <u>Do not expect all classes to be using the APP in the same way and in the same frequency in 2018.</u>

The APP is to share a snapshot of student learning and is not a two way communication tool. <u>Please do not message teachers through the APP. Communication with the teacher is to be through the regular channels and will be outlined by individual teachers at their information sessions.</u>

We have had a lot of positive feedback about Seesaw and I hope you enjoy the opportunity to learn more about your child's learning through engaging in the tool.

Should you have any further questions or concerns regarding Seesaw please contact myself or Dom Soroka.

Kind regards

Steve Gibbs Principal

St Bernadette's Primary School